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JULY 1 BUDGET DEADLINE 

 

Senate Bill 537 (S-3) as passed by the Senate 

Sponsor:  Sen. Jim Stamas 

House Committee:  Appropriations 

Senate Committee:  Appropriations [Discharged] 

Complete to 6-22-21 

 

SUMMARY:  

 

Senate Bill 537 would amend the Management and Budget Act to change a provision that, 

beginning with July 1, 2021, requires the legislature to pass and present to the governor general 

appropriation bills for the upcoming fiscal year by July 1. 

 

The bill would amend the provision to remove the word “general.” Under the bill, beginning 

with July 1, 2021, the legislature would have to pass and present to the governor one or more 

appropriation bills for the upcoming fiscal year by July 1. 

 

The upcoming fiscal year, for purposes of the July 1, 2021, deadline, is the 2021-22 fiscal year. 

 

MCL 18.1365 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on the state or local units of government.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Legislative Analyst: Rick Yuille 

 Fiscal Analyst: Ben Gielczyk 

 

■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 

deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


